
 

 

Lining Tec Oy strengthens its expertise and personnel 
We at Lining Tec want to continue to grow and strengthen our expertise as a forerunner in 
expert services for refractory linings for power boilers. From 1.2.2023, Mika Niemi has started 
as the company's CEO. Mika has long and diverse experience in different operating 
environments and operators in industry.  

Jorma Pitkänen will continue to work for the company as CFB refractory lining specialist and 
technical director. The CFB refractory lining inspector and technical expert is Pasi Viemerö.  

"It's great to be part of Lining Tec's expert team. We are excited and happy to work together 
to develop and expand our service offering to our current and future customers in Europe, Asia 
and South America," says Mika Niemi, CEO of Lining Tec Oy. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Jorma Pitkänen 
+358 50 062 3490 
Technical Director 
jorma.pitkanen@liningtec.fi 

 

                     

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mika Niemi 
+358 40 741 2879 
CEO 
mika.niemi@liningtec.fi 


